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Overview 

Raffles conducted by a school district or a nonprofit organization organized 

primarily to support programs of a school district are not considered criminal 

gambling if they meet five statutory requirements. This bill amends one 

requirement to allow the proceeds of a raffle to be used for a broader category of 

activities. 

Summary 

Section Description 

 High school raffles. 

Permits a high school to use proceeds from a raffle for any high school activities 
approved by the school board. Under current law, the proceeds may only be used to 
defray the costs of sending event participants to high school activities held at other 
locations. 
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